Franciscan Ministries sponsored by the Franciscan Sisters of Chicago

RECEIVED

MAY 8 2019

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

May 2, 2019

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator State of Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 West Jefferson Street Springfield, IL 62761

RE:

Permit # 18-028

The Village at Mercy Creek, Normal Request for Relinquishment of Permit

Dear Ms. Avery:

On December 4, 2018, the HFSRB approved the application for permit for The Village at Mercy Creek project. Subsequent to receipt of said permit, the Permit Holder had to reapply to the HFSRB and was approved on April 28, 2019 for Permit #19-016 for essentially the same project.

Pursuant to the Administrative Code, Title 77: Public Health, Chapter 11: Health Facilities and Services Review Board, Subchapter b: Other Board Rules, Part 1130 Health Facilities and Services Review Operational Rules, Section 1130.230 Fees, we are relinquishing our Permit #18-028 for this project.

Enclosed please find a check in the required amount of \$1,000 provided as a processing fee.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 708-821-3326.

Sincerely,

Judy Amiano

President & CEO

Tudy Uniono

Enclosure